
 

 
 

Date: March 30, 2021 

To: All BCGEU Members at Guildford Seniors Village (Well-Being Services 
(GSV) Ltd.) 

Re: Tentative Agreement Reached 
 
Your Bargaining Committee is pleased to announce that we have reached a tentative agreement with the 
employer. 
  
We are currently working to finalize the formal document and will be sending out the Memorandum of 
Settlement, membership meeting details, and the ratification process and timeline before the end of the 
week. 
  
Note that we will be making an effort to speak to as many members as possible prior to the ratification 
vote so that you can feel confident in the details of the settlement and its implications. 
  
This settlement does not prejudice the current ‘wage levelling’ rate we all currently receive. 
  
In Solidarity, 
  
Ana Lilia – Committee Member 
Avtar Bharaj – Committee Member 
Mila Huezo – Committee Member 
Richard Tones – Staff Representative 
 
Cc: 

Mahen Ramdharry, Vice President – Component 4 Health Services 
Tim (Ken) Little, Acting Local 404 Chairperson 
Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
Cheryl Prowse, Fraser Valley Area Office Staff Representative 
Thom Yachnin, Director 
Ryan Stewart, Staff Representative - Negotiations 
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